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Dear Member
The Christmas party was a cracker! We all had great fun, but of course this is only made possible

with lots of help from everyone. But I must thank Carole and Ian for getting the food and what a good spread. John for that challenging quiz. I am sure that was one of his best. Alan for the songs of which were not PC but so funny, we all enjoyed them. I am sure we all have met Mr Jobs Worth at some time or other (only those who were at the party will understand that…..). Lastly, I need to thank Phil and Patsy for taking us back in time with some lovely song choices for us to sing along to, then some traditional Carols to finish off with. But I think I have missed the important bit, the raffle and our mega Pass the Parcel, we all got a present or two to take home.

As always, our party was such good fun thank you all for bringing in prizes.

Our Secretary and our Vice Chairman’s pieces are as follows:-

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
What a wonderful Christmas party we had. Thanks to John Herbert for his lovely quiz, we then had refreshments and the raffle, thank you everyone who brought a prize. After this we played pass the parcel, where much fun was had. Alan Landsburgh had us laughing at his lovely funny songs, then Phil Hemsely and his wife Patsy finished the evening off with some lovely songs for us all to sing. Finishing with a good old Christmas favourite leaving us in a good mood to go home with.
Remember we will be holding our AGM on Monday 20th January, so we hope to see many of you there. Then on Monday 3rd February we will be welcoming you all to come along for our ‘Still Life’ evening, where you will need to bring your own materials to paint/draw together. We will also be judging the Chairmans Challenge finished paintings. Remember – the subject is ‘WATER’. So any picture which has water in it. Could be a river, the sea or even a clear vase of flowers! Good luck.

Remember you can view our programme for 2020 by going to our website and clicking on the programme. Do not just click on the programme from the results of a Google or search engine search, as for some reason it is a really old one. You must go direct to the main site first, then click on the programme from there.
Thanks to all of you who have helped me with various tasks during the year. It is very much appreciated.

Lastly, I would like to wish all of you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Kind regards, Carole Boyer, Secretary and Membership Secretary
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++
We had a good turnout for our Christmas party again this year with a variety of activities to suit all tastes. I particularly enjoyed Alan’s funny songs, some of which I had never heard before. I’ve obviously led a very sheltered life. I also enjoyed the excellent party food.

We have had another good year with, I believe a record number of paintings sold at exhibition, some excellent demonstrations and some very enjoyable painting together sessions, some “en plein air”. A very successful way of celebrating our 90th anniversary. Well done everyone. We can now look forward to 2020, including our AGM in January.

Merry Christmas and a happy new year to all our members
Best Wishes Phil Hemsley, Vice Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++
I must thank you all for coming and supporting the society at meetings or events throughout the year. You are what the society is here for. Our next meeting on Monday20th January is the AGM, and your turn to have your say in what happens and what you would like to change or see done differently. Then in February you can bring along your finished piece for the Chairman’s Challenge. I can’t wait to see what picture you produce with water as the subject.

That just leaves me to say to you all, Happy Christmas and have a great New Year

Best wishes 

John Bailey. Chairman, Peterborough Art Society
